
 
 
Notice of Intent for Ontario -  All Members 
 

At this time, for those organizations obligated under the Ontario Batteries Regulation, 
we ask that you provide informal notification of your intent to engage Call2Recycle as 
your Ontario PRO.   

This request is for current Call2Recycle members or non-members who wish to register 
their intent prior to formal registration with Call2Recycle through the GreenTrax portal 
system starting April 1, 2020. Signaling your intent now will ensure Call2Recycle can 
adequately represent the best interests of its members and potential new members.  

Please copy, complete and return the notice of intent paragraph below via email to Erich 
Repper at: erepper@call2recycle.ca 

This email is to notify Call2Recycle Canada, Inc. of  [Your Company]’s 
intention to engage Call2Recycle as its producer responsibility 
organization in Ontario with respect to the collection of single-use and 
rechargeable household batteries, as per the provincial legislation, and for 
the tracking and provision of reports to support our regulatory compliance. 

As Canada’s oldest and largest national consumer battery collection and recycling 
program, and a credible, knowledgeable voice on end-of-life battery management, the 
Call2Recycle Ontario program will provide a cost-effective, turnkey collection and 
recycling solution ensuring your compliance with the final Ontario Batteries Regulation.   
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